
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  March 13, 2020 
To:   Ohio Providers  
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Protecting Members and Reducing the Spread of COVID-19 
 
Summary 
CareSource has announced a series of steps aimed at protecting our members and reducing the 
spread of the coronavirus disease, or COVID-19, and want to share this information with our providers. 
  
According to the U.S. Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC), older adults and people with 
multiple chronic conditions are at higher risk for more symptomatic disease. Many CareSource 
members are living with multiple chronic conditions, which potentially puts them at a greater risk. 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/Novel-Coronavirus/Resources-for-the-Public/Resources-for-the-Public
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/Novel-Coronavirus/Resources-for-the-Public/Resources-for-the-Public
https://www.caresource.com/documents/odh_algorithm-for-testing-specimens/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/odm_testing-procedures/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/odm_updated-guidance-for-evaluation-and-risk-assessment/

